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ISSUANCE DATE: October 14, 2019 
 
   
                            
The proposed Contract Documents for this Work are modified as follows:          
 
  I. DRAWINGS:  None 

 
 
 

 II. PROJECT MANUAL/SPECIFICATIONS/GENERAL CONDITIONS/ETC.: 
 
  Questions from planholders: 

1. Is the Park District going to put up fencing to secure the area?  
 
No. All fencing and site protection is up to the contractor. 

 
2. Do you want Site restoration included (seed and straw)? 
 
No. Site restoration will be by the Park District, with the exception that any ruts created by the contractor  need to be 
graded smooth. 
 
3. You mentioned that there was compacted stone under the current tile.  
 
3. Yes. Additional compacted stone and compaction adjacent the curbing is up to the contractor. You should 
assume that some additional material and compaction would be required at the edges where the new curbing is to go in, 
and that the field will need to be re-compacted after removing the existing tile. After the existing rubber tile is removed 
and the gravel recompacted, if any low spots are identified that need to be filled, that would be handled by change 
order. The current rubber tiles are 2-1/2” thick, the same as the new surfacing to go in, and no current bird baths/low 
spots have been identified, so we are hoping these areas will be minimal.  

 
 
 
 
 III. INVITATION TO BID:  None 
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